
FIRST-AID
VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED!
From March 17 - April 10, 2022 (except March 28-29 & April 4-5), the 
Youth Fair will be in full swing with rides, exhibits and shows! To assure the 
comfort and safety of fairgoers, The Fair operates 3 first-aid stations on 
the fairgrounds. The first-aid stations are there to provide help for the 
bumps and bruises, scrapes, and tummy aches. In order to operate the 3 
first-aid stations, we need approximately 300 trained volunteers.

We are looking for LPNs, RNs, EMTs, PAs, MDs, firefighters, paramedics 
and other volunteers who have passed the American Red Cross First 
Responder Course or have appropriate medical training.

Each volunteer will receive:
• Fair admission for that day plus 2 Admission Tickets
• 2 Unlimited Ride Tickets (Good all week)
• A Fair polo shirt

Mandatory Meetings
You must attend ONE of the following mandatory meetings. You will 
receive information and have the opportunity to sign-up for shifts and a 
background screening check will be processed for you at no charge. 
The meeting dates and times are as follows:

March 5 - 10 am
March 9 - 7 pm
March 12 - 10 am
March 16 - 7 pm

Location:
R. Ray Goode Building, 2nd Floor
10901 Coral Way, Miami
Parking - Main Gate

MAR.17-APR. 10, 2022
(except Mar. 28-29 & Apr. 4-5)

TO VOLUNTEER, CONTACT: 
fairfirstaid@gmail.com 
Or call, Lara Bukens: 786-282-5272
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